Events

Winter 2018

Parent – Teacher Conference

Thursday February 15
Friday February 16

NO SCHOOL- Thursday February 15.

Head Start Review
March 12-16
Family Night

March 22 5:45 pm.

WWPS

Head Start/ECEAP Preschool

Director Note

The Winter months bring opportunities for us to learn and laugh together! We are grateful for financial donations from three area businesses to help us meet program needs. The "Snowy Day" Family Literacy Night was well attended. Many thanks to the parent volunteers for their planning and creative activities! The Community Resilience Initiative and Sesame Street will be partnering with the Preschool to expand our understanding of trauma and ways we can grow from these experiences. We'll let you know how you can participate. Staff members are diligently preparing for a visit from the national Office of Head Start the week of March 12th. They will review our performance in a number of areas. We love our work!

Together we're building a rock solid foundation for your children!

Diana Evenson, Director



The sky is the limit.....Good partnership means Blue Ridge Preschool families and staff are learning from one another. Our

Family Partnership Agreements begins with YOU! Family Services staff works in collaboration with families to identify your strengths, needs and areas of interest. Your Family Advocate and all of the preschool staff are available to support you in your dreams and goals for the future. Please let us know how we can help you make your dreams a reality.





Dear Preschool Families,

Pre-Las testing will begin the first week of March for our bilingual students moving on to Kindergarten. This testing is an early education assessment of English and Spanish Language Proficiency. The assessment scores will be shared with you and will support in determining best placement for your student. Your family advocate and teacher will help you through the Kindergarten registration and transition process. The months of February through April will have a variety of informative meetings, providing you with a chance to ask any questions or express concerns you may have. You can also contact me directly with your questions. Thank you families for letting us be part of your child's education! ~ Jennifer Avina, Child Development Coordinator 509-526-1786

Special thanks to the following parents.

Policy Council Parents:

Guadalupe Mendoza, Jeannette Guzman, Annie Yetmez, Maria Pulido, Cierra Martinez, Adriana Gonzalez, Angela Williams, Amy Anderson, Jade Chamberlain, Lidia Bahena, Roxana Gaytan.

Family Night Planning Committee:

Laura Segovia, Jeanette Guzman, Adriana Gonzalez, Maria Pulido, Cierra Martinez, Amy Anderson and Guadalupe Mendoza helped plan and set up for Literacy Night.

Watch D.O.G.S

Brett Anderson (Watch D.O.G.S Coordinator) and Steven Butcher (Betsy's class- Watch D.O.G. volunteer)

Classroom Volunteers:

Maria Cardenas, Tarynn Pedroza, Sandy Leos, Kayo Hirao, Melanie Mayo, Alexus Garcia, Natalie Pici, Kayla Standard, Laura Segovia, Jeanette Guzman, Adriana Gonzalez, Maria Pulido, Cierra Martinez, Amy Anderson and Guadalupe Mendoz, Lidia Bahena and Roxana Gaytan

Special thanks to the following community partners: The Mom's Network, YMCA, Superintendent Wade Smith, Heidi Wells and Commitment to Community.